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Renewals 

• Membership renewals are in full swing now for 2023. 
o Online at renewals.ltvfg.ca. No paperwork is required. 
o In person at a meeting or drop off in the safe in the basement using a renewal 

form and pay by cash or cheque. 
o By postal mail with a completed renewal form and a cheque. 
o By email with an EMT. Send your completed renewal form and the EMT 

password in a separate email to renewals@ltvfg.ca. 

• You can download the renewal form from our website under the “Members Only” section 
by using the password 1352. 

• The membership renewal discount ends November 30. 

• If you have not put in your mandatory work hours for 2022 the maintenance fee will be 
added to your renewal. 

• Workdays for 2023 will be done through the monthly Sunday workdays and club events. 

• Maintenance hours for 2023 are still 8 hours for the year. 
 
Members using our Bays 

• You are required to pick up ALL your cases including 22 cases. Failure to pick up after 
shooting could result in a suspension or lose of your membership. 

• Garbage, garbage goes in the garbage cans not in the pails for spent cases. Paper 
targets are garbage. Cardboard TARGETS only, are to be placed in the shed. 

• Targets MUST be removed from the backers, used or not. 

• Sharing a bay is a good way to meet other members. 
 
Club improvement 

• The club now has a generator to make sure we can keep shooting. The flags are still in 
the sheds but are only there in case there is still a power outage. 

 
Bay improvements in 2022. 

• First let me thank Pete Franklin for all his hard work in getting this major project 
completed. 

• Reminder members, the paving of the bays is for safety and brass cleanup. No personal 
vehicles are permitted on the bays or in front of the entrance to the bays. 

• Bay #1 we have paved the first 20 yards of the bay. Also, the inside of the shed is now 
paved. There is a new parking area for Handicap parking only up close to the shed. 

• Bay #2 we have paved in front of the shelter for 15 yards and beside the shelter. 

• Bay #3 we have re-paved the entrance. 

• Bay #3 we have renovated the ditch at the entrance down to the roadway. 

• Bay #4 we have paved the entire bay floor. 
 
Club House improvements 

• We have had motion sensor light switched installed on al of the basement lighting 
systems. 

• We have had smoke and fire detectors installed in the club house 
 
Coffee Machine in kitchen 

• It seems members using the Keurig coffee machine in the kitchen/bar area are forgetting 
to pay the $1.00 fee. If this continues the kitchen area will be closed again to all 
members. 
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Indoor Archery 

• The indoor use of the upstairs for archery thoughout the winter will start on November 
13. This is Sunday mornings from 08:00 until 12:00. 

 
November Events 

• Cowboy Action section is hosting an RO course Sunday November 6 and 7 on Bay #4 

• Action Shooting section is hosting an Outlaw IPSC match from Thursday November 17 
to Saturday November 19 on Bays #4 and #5 

• Monthly workday is Sunday November 27 

• Monthly General Meeting is Monday November 28 
 
Youth Day 2023 

• The organizing committee for our youth day is looking for 2 or 3 new committee 
members to help with organizing the 2023 Youth Day. Please contact Jeff Weaver if you 
are interested at jeff@weaverfuneralhomes.com 

 
Remember to always check the website and the website calendar before coming to the club. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Your Executive Board. 
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